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Word from the Dean 
 

 
 
 
 
 T 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Cathedral Parishioners and Visitors, 

It was a joy to see so many people attending the liturgies 

of Holy Week and Easter! Thousands joined us “online” as 

well, including many people in Europe, the Americas, Asia 

and Africa. On Good Friday I had the pleasure of meeting 

some folks who have only recently returned from Europe 

and completed quarantine, who told me that for months 

they’d been watching Masses from St Mary’s Cathedral, 

Sydney and were glad to be able to attend in person!  It is 

great that we at St Mary’s Cathedral have been a spiritual 

support and encouragement to many as we grapple with 

life in a pandemic. 

Thankfully we were able to arrange for a priest to travel to 

our sister parish on Norfolk Island for Holy Week. Travel 

to Norfolk Island during the pandemic has often been 

difficult due to quarantine and lockdowns, and despite our 

plans to have a priest there for Christmas at the last 

moment that became impossible.   

May the mercy of God revealed in the Resurrection of 

Christ continue to heal us and bring joy and hope to our 

world! 

Fr Don Richardson, Dean 
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